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Type of Incident: Motor Vehicle Theft - Arrest 

Location: 14100 Block of Fairwind Lane 

Date and Time Occurred: Friday, January 10, 2014, at approximately 4:15 PM 

Case Report #: 14-181 

 

 
 
On Friday, January 10, 2014 at approximately 4:15 PM the Broomfield Police Department 
responded to the report of a suspicious vehicle in the McKay Landing subdivision; an older model 
black BMW was seen driving slowly through the neighborhood and looked “out of place.”  The first 
officer responding to the area observed an unoccupied older model black BMW parked on Fairwind 
Lane.  A check of the license plate revealed that the vehicle was a stolen “Puffer” from Northglenn, 
taken earlier that morning after the owner left it running and unattended. In speaking with residents, 
police learned that the driver of the BMW, described as a tall white adult male, was seen walking 
around the McKay Landing neighborhood, up on porches and attempting to look into residences.  
He was then observed running down the bike path when he became aware of the police in the 
area.   
 
Officers worked together and set up a perimeter of the area.  A Broomfield K-9 Team found the 
man hiding in the backyard of a residence on McKay Park Circle.  The man, later identified as 
Michael D. Corp, DOB 12/19/1987, was placed in custody.  The investigation continued with the 
report from a resident of the 14000 Block of Zuni St. that several packing boxes had been dumped 
in their driveway by a male in a black BMW.   Several packing boxes with shipping labels to 
locations in Thornton were recovered.  Further investigation revealed that the BMW contained 
several items that had been the contents of those discarded boxes.  
 
Michael D. Corp is being held at the Broomfield Detention Center on the charges of Motor Vehicle 
Theft, Theft, and Obstruction, with a bond amount of $1,500.00.   
 
All aspects of this incident, including the BMW and the arrest of the suspect, are not related to the 
reported suspicious incident involving the 16 year old male on Thursday January 9, 2014.   
   
The Broomfield Police Department is encouraging residents to report any possible crimes including 
missing package deliveries by calling 303-438-6400.  
 
Please remember to remain with your vehicle while it is warming up and to report suspicious 
activity.    
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